
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Second Life Uniform  
 
We have a collection of ‘pre-loved’ school uniform that has been donated to the school and 
we would like to give it to those who can make use of it. 
 
This uniform will be laid out on tables at the infant playground on Thursday 21 September 
2023 between 3:00pm and 4:00pm. 
 
If you can make use of it, then we would encourage you to help yourself to what is there. There 
will be no charge for these items. 
 
If you have pre-worn uniform at home, that is in good condition, but you have no further use 
for, then we would welcome donations being made to the school. We do ask that any uniform 
that you donate is washed and clean.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J.Leonard 
Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


